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o There was a request to consider clarifying the data for online 
orientation. However, due to the coding, this cannot be done at 
this time, but will be considered in the future and moving 
forward as it relates to Guided Pathways 

¶ The committee will continue reviewing the rubric at the next 
meeting. 
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